
 

 

From  Acting Upper Master:  Nicola King 

 
3 March 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Upper Sixth Yearbook 
 
The production of this year’s Yearbook is in full swing and the committee have commissioned 
Yearbook Machine to create a high quality keepsake of your son’s time at Abingdon. 
 
The finished product will contain photos, individual profile pages and a range of additional 
articles all printed to a high standard and presented with a hardback cover. 
 
The cost is determined by the choices the year group are yet to finalise about layout, the 
number of pages and quality of colour photos, etc, therefore I can tell only you an approximate 
price of £32 at the moment.  The yearbooks will be available for collection on the last day of 
school, Friday 19 May. Because of the bulk manufacture at a printing firm we are not able to 
order additional copies at a later date. 
 
If you would like a copy of this unique memento please complete the attached slip and return it 
to your son’s tutor by Monday 13 March. The cost will be added to your school bill. 
 
On behalf of the Yearbook Committee 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

      
 
 

Nicola King – Acting Upper Master 
nicola.king@abingdon.org.uk 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  

Upper Sixth Yearbook 2017 
 
 

Son’s name  ……………………………………………………..…………… Tutor  …………………… 
 
 
Number of copies …… @ approximately £32 each to be added to school bill. 
 
 
Signed  ………………………………………………………………………… Date  ……………….…… 

	
  


